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Date:  January 1, 2024 
Subject: Prop 65 
 
Dear Customer/Dealer/Distributor: 

 
While all of our products comply with all state and federal product safety standards, California has implemented 
some additional requirements for products sold into the State. In preparation for the new State of California 
Proposition 65 regulations, we are reaching out to our known customers, distributors and resellers to provide 
you with the requisite notice and materials for compliance with California Prop 65 regulations. If you wish to 
learn more about the regulations, please visit oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65. 

 
The new regulations went into effect on August 30, 2018, at which time, all products entering the State of 
California that result in an exposure to one or more listed chemicals must be accompanied by a warning to be 
compliant. Furthermore, all internet sales of such products must also be accompanied by a warning on the 
website prior to final sale. 

 
To satisfy our obligations under the strict regulatory requirements, we are hereby providing you with notice that 
all of our products and parts may contain one or more listed chemicals in excess of the allowable thresholds and 
that contact with the product may result in an exposure to one or more listed chemicals.  We have not 
performed any testing on our products for the more than 900 listed chemicals and have chosen to provide the 
requisite warning to reduce potential exposure to fines. 

 
If you use, sell or otherwise provide our products to consumers within the State of California via internet or 
catalog sales, it is your responsibility to ensure that California consumers receive the below warning prior to 
final sale. 

 
Please confirm receipt of this notice in writing at your earliest convenience. If you have any questions or 
comments or want to discuss further, please feel free to contact me. 

 
 

California Residents Only. 
   WARNING: This product can expose you to chemicals including 1, 3-Butadiene which is known to 

the state of California to cause cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm. For more information 
go to – www.P65Warnings.ca.gov 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Merilly Hessburg 
quality@polyconn.com 
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